INASHOBA

TO: Nashoba Regional School District School Committee
FROM: Michael L. Wood

DATE: October 23, 2015

RE: Private School Approvals

I recommend that the following private school within the Nashoba Regional School District receive a letter of
approval for the 2015-2016 School Year;

o Robert F. Kennedy Action Corps Inc. Valerie Paen

This school successfully completed a checklist of criteria for approval that included a site visit and an interview
with the director.




